
Event Report 

Organised by : JU E-Cell, IIC 

 

Title of the Session: Motivational Talk by Prof. Sankar Bhattacharya on "Recent 

Advancements in Chemical and Biological Engineering" 

 

Date and Time of Organization: 2:00 - 4:30 pm,  06.01.23 

 

Venue: Jadavpur Campus, Mechanical Engineering Building, Seminar Hall 

 

Brief Intro of Program:  

 

As we move forward into the 21st century, the fields of chemical and biological 

engineering have quickly become core technologies for developing solutions for global 

problems. In the event, the speaker focused on how these technologies are being used 

to make strides in improving the environment, health, energy, and also in the production 

of new materials. Prof Bhattacharya provided insight on the existing and emerging 

trends in the field, and examples of groundbreaking applications of new strategies to 

tackle real-world problems. 

 

Speaker: Prof. Sankar Bhattacharya 

 

Faculty Coordinator in Charge: Prof Pranibesh Mandal 

 

Detailed Report: 

 

The event started with the welcome speech from Prof Mandal who thanked the professor 

for coming and gave a brief overview of his accomplishments. Afterwards, professor took 

the stage and remarked on the importance of chemical and biological engineering, 

especially in the current era of pandemic. 

 

He discussed about the various projects and research works going on in the field of 

chemical engineering with the help of timely examples. He mentioned the importance of 

different sub-branches of engineering like- bioprocess engineering, nanotechnology, 

renewable energy, plastics engineering and biochemicals in helping to solve the 

problems of the world. He mentioned that these branches are helping to discover new 

advances in changing the future of mankind. 

 

The professor gave an open platform to the students to ask questions regarding the 

advancements in chemical and biological engineering. He answered the queries of the 

students with effective examples and clarified their doubts. The session ended with a 

brief note of the Professor regarding the potential of these advancements to bring 

positive change in the world. This session was very informative and the students gained 

lots of knowledge. 



 

Pictures of the Event: 

 



 

 
 

 

 



Attendance Sheet: 

 



 



 


